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March 17, 2020 

 

James A .Forsyth, Esquire 

11604 Garrison Forest Road 

Owings Mills, Maryland  21117 

 

     Re: Withdrawal of Certificate of Need Application 

      Lorien Nursing & Rehabilitation Center – Columbia 

      Docket No. 18-13-2418 

 

Dear Mr. Forsyth 

 

 Thank you for your letter of March 12, 2020, informing the Commission that Lorien Nursing & 

Rehabilitation Center is withdrawing the above- referenced Certificate of Need application. 

 

The Maryland Health Care Commission accepts the withdrawal of this application without prejudice.  By 

copy of this letter all affected persons are notified of this action. 

 

           If you have any questions about this determination, please contact Kevin McDonald at (410) 764-5982. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ruby Potter 

Health Facilities Coordinator 

 

 

cc: Maura Rossman, M.D., Howard County Health Department 

 


